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Dear Senators,
My name is Craig Lacy and I am an avid outdoor enthusiast from Central Oregon. I
urge you to not only pass SB1530 but to strengthen it further. 
I have seen the salmon kills on the Middle Fork John Day due tpo warm water
temperatures. I have seen the destruction around Canyon City. Because of  climate
change, wildfires are getting more numerous and larger. 
Our oceans also are changing. Acidification is causing harm to shellfish and the
salmon runs lare declining. The ocean is warming and slowly rising.
I'm an old man but have seen significant changes in my lifetime. I want to pass a
healthy planet on to my grandkids and great grandkids. PLEASE  HELP!
Strengthen this bill and make it meaningful.
Craig Lacy

mailto:lacycraig@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

